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13 March 1961

MEMORANDUM FOR THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY, USCSP

SUBJECT: Flexowriter Security Problem

I. At its medting on T March the United States Intelligence Board
considered and approved certain recommendations by its Committee on
Documentation. One of these USIB-approved recommendations, which

pertains also to work presently being done under the aegis of USCSEB, is
aa follows:

“That the USIB endorse the steps taken by the Committee
on Documentation to coordinate Service and departrental
plans for using flexowritar equipment in overseas posts.
Further that USIB re-emphasize its sense of urgency to the
Communications Security Board for the resolution of the
flexowriter security problem. "

2. Accordingly, we would appreciate it if you would distribute
2 copy of this USIB action to the members of USCSB for information and
such further action as they deem appropriate.
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